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BULLETIN FOR MEETING OF 11/14/13 

Upcoming Events: 
November 19th: Membership Event at Patio Cafe in the Fig. 
December 9th-13th: Salvation Army Bell Ringing. 
March 15th-16th: Swim for Change Rotary Fund Raiser. 
 
Next Weeks:  
November 21st: COG’s will present Judge Kimberly Gaab of Juvenile Court. 
November 28th: We are DARK! It is Turkey Day!!!! 
December 5th: Jean Chaffee will present her recent Patagonian travel experience. 
December 12th: Phillip Gurule’ will report on his Guatemala project and trip. 
December 19th: Our very own Christmas Party. 
 
For those responsible for the programs; Please review the above programs for accuracy and correctness of topics and presenters. 
 
Hear Ye 

Hear Ye 

Thanks to DAVE REULAND for all of his hard work. 

PRESIDENT DEBORAH led our meeting by asking PAUL MASQUELIER to give the invocation. 

The flag salute was led by newlywed ERIC MAYU. 

After a rousing song “The Star Spangled Banner” our visitor Dick Powell was asked to share some 
humor. 

Our visitor from furthest away was Asia from Alaska. 

JEFF HARPAIN had good and bad news. The good is that he is expecting a second child. The bad is 
that he will be leaving the club due to a job change. 

SCOTT SHEWAN spoke about Rotary Foundation Month. 

BEN SHEIN was awarded a new Paul Harris to replace his long lost one. 

CHIP PUTNAM announced a membership mixer at the Patio Café. 

ROD GIBSON is looking for Bell Ringers. 

MARSHA WAGNER is looking for Rotarians to speak about their jobs at Fresno High. 



Looking for event committee members “SWIM FOR CHANGE” 

Program Change 

PAUL GIBSON’S father was unable to attend our meeting.  Pinch hitting was Kimberly Gibson to 
speak about her thesis examining periurban expansion in Sangareddy, Inda. 

If you missed the meeting 

You missed out 

In the October issue of The Rotarian, RI President Ron Burton reminds us of our second Avenue of 
service: vocational service.  Highlighted below are some of his remarks. 
 
"While some Rotarians call this the 'forgotten' area of service, vocational service is the avenue 
through which we serve so often, we don't always recognize it as service.  Vocational service has its 
roots in the second object of Rotary, which encourages all Rotarians to hold high ethical standards in 
our business affairs and our professions, to recognize all useful occupations as worthy of respect, 
and to dignify work as an opportunity to serve society."   
 
We should strive to uphold this second Avenue of Service. For example, include visiting Rotarians' 
classifications during their introductions. 
Also, really become familiar with our colleagues' classifications and the underlying importance of their 
vocations.  
 
RALPH BOYAJIAN 
President-Elect   
 

 PS:  Please see the attached ‘Request to Consider’ from Marsha Wagner. 

 

 

Points to ponder for tonight and forever. 

    


